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23rd June 2021  

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We refer to ongoing issues regarding parents parking around the school area, particularly 

on Rochdale Road and Morcambe Avenue. 

 

As the school is situated in a residential area it is really important that everyone remains 

respectful of private property by avoiding parking over drives or in an irresponsible 

manner. 

 

The council have clearly marked safety zones and double parking should be avoided at all 

times in case the emergency services need immediate access. 

 

We are now advised that some residents have collectively contacted the police and the 

local council and their advice is that number plates and incidents are recorded and passed 

on to the authorities to deal with further. They have apparently stated that they will 

follow this up with house calls to address the situation. 

 

Some school staff and residents have reported issues with some parents being abusive 

when asked to move vehicles from school safety zone and from residential driveways. 

 

Please help us by parking considerately when bringing children to and collecting from 

school and let us all support our school community. 

 

Many thanks for your co-operation. 
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